



Dear New NDSCDD Council Member,

On behalf of the North Dakota State Council on Developmental Disabilities, I would like to welcome you to your new role!  The rewards that come with this commitment are endless.  Not only do you have the opportunity to help guide the NDSCDD, you are also helping to shape the future of individuals with disabilities and their families in North Dakota!  We are excited to have you on board and we welcome the opportunity to get to know you and work with you.  Enclosed in this binder you will find:

1. NDSCDD Membership List
1. Membership Handbook  
1. DD Act & North Dakota Century Code
1. North Dakota Developmental Disabilities Network (NDDDN)
1. NDSCDD By-laws
1. Council Policies and Procedures
1. Five Year State Plan
1. Conflict of Interest 
1. Project Profiles

Please contact me at (701) 328-4847 if you have questions on any of the materials. In addition, be sure to read each of these documents thoroughly before your first meeting.   

Again, welcome to the Council!

Sincerely,


Julianne Horntvedt
[bookmark: _GoBack]Executive Director
